
OCCMGA BOARD MEETING

May 11, 2017

Present:  Jim Bedore, Joe Mazza, Terry Sidwell, Andy Scanlon, Brian Smith, Allan Larson, George 
Shelley, Don Stoor

Absent:  John Hogsett 

b) D. Stoor and J. Mazza will work with Mike Smith on arrangements for the May 31 luncheon. E-mail to 
be sent to the membership.

The Women’s Club has invited the Men’s Club to join them on May 30th for a 7:30am shotgun start 
followed by luncheon in the clubhouse. A sign-up sheet will be posted on the noticeboard in the pro shop. 
It was a agreed that the Men’s Club would be willing to share the cost of the luncheon (for the players). 

Sedona Open scheduled for June 4-7. (Confirm with pro shop.)

c) A. Larson noted that the handicap revisions are going well with no complaints. 

d) G. Shelley reported that pace of play clocks have been installed on the course. The staff are working on 
Saturday tee times to accommodate three larger groups that play regularly on Saturday. A new mechanic 
has been hired by Bill C. Cal Wood is now a member of the Greens Committee.

4.  J. Mazza noted that an article on the Men’s Club appeared in The Villager, on May 1.

5.  a) 2018 will be the 50 year anniversary of the Oakcreek Country Club. To be discussed  

     further at future meetings.

b) Next meeting June 1.      

 

1.  President J. Mazza opened the meeting at 4:07 pm and welcomed Don Stoor to his first meeting as 
Social Chair.

2.  Treasurer T. Sidwell noted that there have been no changes since last meeting.
3.  a) Tournament Chair J. Bedore noted that the two-man scramble format was well received by the 

members. Start time for May 17 will be 8:30 am reverting to 7:30 am the following week. J. Hogsett 
will take over as tournament chair next year and is working with J. Bedore to learn the ropes.



 Submitted,

Andy Scanlon, Secretary, OCCMGA  


